
VIVEKANANDA MISSION HIGH SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Subject: Private Tuition 
 

Revered  Parents,  

 

 As per the view of management students are not allowed to take private tuition from 

the school teachers up to class X. Our school is liable to complete the Home work with 

questions & answers ( or notes ) during the class hour. Only the students will go through 

the revision work at home guided by parents / guardians. It is also requested to all the 

parents / guardians of our school to maintain the same decorum. It is also brought to your 

notice that if our teachers are busy in private tuition, they will be tired and exhausted to 

give the best effort during the class. As a result they may not be able to devote their best 

endeavour during the class. Our management also discourages private tuition.  

Awaiting your kind and sincere cooperation, 

With regards,  

 

                 

                Dr. H. Roy  

                 Principal  

Vivekananda Mission High School   
  

 

N.B:** If you face any difficulties in this regard, please you consult with the Principal.  


